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Grand Chief discusses Border 
Crossing in new podcast 

 

For Immediate Release 
 
(Kahnawake – 6, Kenténha/October 2016) The Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) wishes to announce the release of the latest 
edition of the “Corner Office – Chatting with the Grand Chief” 
podcast featuring the views of Grand Chief Joseph Tokwiro Norton 
in regard to the recent (September 30, 2016) meeting with 
representatives of the Canada Border Services Agency (CBSA). 
 
Specifically, Grand Chief Norton relates his surprise that the CBSA 
said it bases its dealings with Aboriginal people on a document 
known as the Immigration and Refugee Protection Act. His reaction 
to that revelation, as well as his plans to address the issues, is the 
focus of the podcast.  
 
The podcast can be accessed by going to the Corner Office page at 
www.kahnawake.com/corneroffice. 
 
The podcast is intended to be a reference tool for the community to 
gain a better understanding to the rationale behind the Grand 
Chief’s direction, as well as for the media to obtain quotes. All 
Corner Office podcasts are archived online for future reference.  
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Media Inquiries: 
Joe Delaronde 
Political Press Attaché 
(450) 632-7500 ext. 2251 
Joe.delaronde@mck.ca 
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Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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